
26 July 2023

DIVIsloH REHORAnDuni
No.    273           ,      s.2023

CAREER GulDA»cE pROGRAu (cop) cuRRlcuLuu Exl'rs TRACKING
sysTEH FOR SCHOOL PEAR (a.y.) 2022-2Oae

To:      Assistant schools Division superintendent
Olc-chief Es, clD
Chief ES, SGOD
Heads of Public Elrmcntary and Secondary Schools
Guidance Counselors and Advocates
Supreme Learner Government Officers and Advisers
All Others Concerned

1.         Please  be  informed  of the  Memorandum  from  the  Assistant  Secretary  for
Operations  titled  "Career  Guidance  Program  (CGP)   Curriculum  Exits  Tracking
System for Sk;hool Year (S.Y.) 2022-2023".

2.         All Guidance counselors, Guidance Advocates, Career Advocates, and GI.ade
12  Section  Advisers,  to  be  assisted by  all  Supreme  lieamer Government  Officers
(SLGOs)  and  their respective Teacher-Advisers are  requested  to  inform their SHS
Graduates for S.Y. 2022-2023 to accomplish the Curriculum Exits Tracking System
through this link (https:/ /tinyurl.com/CE'I`S2023).

3.        Enclosed is the Memorandum from the ouops for reference and guidance.

4.        Wide dissemination of and strict compliance to this Memorandum is earnestly
desired.

.`

RONALDO A. pOzOH ptLD, cBsO v  lrf~
Schools Division Superintendent

Encl. : As stated
Reference: As stated
To be indicated in the Perpetual Index

under the following subject:

CAREER         GUIDANCE    PROGRAM

RSG/yFP/July 26, 2023

Jesus St., Brgy. Pulungbulu, Angeles City 2009/(045) 322-4106/angeles.cit)@deped.gov.ph
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'Thc   Department  of  Educatictl  (DepEd),  throu8b  the   Bureau  Of  Curricwhim
Development q3CD) and the Bureau Of learner Support Services-Youth FormaticBi
I)ivision q3LSS-YFD), tmansifemirg to ELSS-£eamerFonmafron Zrarigiv is culTcrty
conducting a data gathering on  the chosen curriculum exits Of the Senior Hich
Schod (SHS| graduates ,

h   this   light,   all   Regional   and   Division   Youth   Farmatian   Coordinates
( RYFCs / DYFCs), Guidance Counselors, Guidance Adrocates, Career Advocates, and
Grade  12  Section Advisers, to bc  as8istcd br  all  Supreme I€arncr GovcmznEnt
Cfficers (SliG0s) and their respechve Teacher-Advisers are requested to inform their
SHS Graduates for S.Y. 2022-2023  to accomplish the Cindculum Edits Thacldrig
System  through  this   link  (E€L€:§gg;/ /tiinFtE2'E£~Q_®_xp+§FiF_g2_®a§,).  The   system  win
officially be opcmed ori July 14, 20E3.

For questioris ar concerns, riease contact in.   Bwh Jamc. F.  Ca]]j&, nojcct
Development  Officer  IV,  Officer-in-Charge Of  the  BLSS-YFD.  at  email  address
•L`lss.IfL-±`c-i,di-ij.=d,,±''.I`'.oilor throuch phtme number (ae) 8637-9814.

For immediate dissemination and Strict compliance.
I.rrri  rr{r   rr7Ii:loll
Gr`ernnd Floor, Rizal Ehlilding, I)qprComplex, ELeralco Avcaue Perig City 1600
Einail:  OiirEgreped.gov.fh;  wcbedte:  i , -I ' ?^i  \ !L` `! ,`r+jiLi~i:ply_i L{.j
Td. No.: (on) 8633-5313;  (02) 863ie492
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